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Comments: We rely on our goats for milk and meat  and would be devastated if they were not available for us

anymore.  This area and our state desperately need to be more food secure and local farms are helping move us

in that direction. The idea of removing goata and/or sheep from this would not only  be detrimental  to our food

security it would be very damaging for 4H and FFA.  These kids are taking an interest in where their food comes

from and trying to promote a lifestyle around agriculture. That will no longer be an option if this is allowed. 


